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 Newsletter 
20th October 2023 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

It is hard to believe that we have already completed our first half term of this academic year. It has been a 

half term filled with learning, sporting achievements, extra-curricular activities and so much more. I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support – by working together, we can achieve the 

best for all of the pupils at Mossley.  

 

Harvest Celebrations 

Thank you all so much for your generous Harvest donations – the tractor was overflowing and the New Life 

Storehouse were delighted to receive the goods. The donations will help to support those in need within 

our local community. As part of our Harvest celebrations, we visited Holy Trinity church and reflected on 

what Harvest meant to us, and what we had to share, including, time, kindness, skills and talents. Our 

wellbeing and worship ambassadors shared thoughts and prayers for Harvest.  

 

P.T.A 

Our P.T.A have had a very busy and successful half term. The fashion show was a great success this week 

and people left with some great bargains – look out for another fashion show in the spring term. The 

children have enjoyed a doughnut sale today and the sweet/toy stall has made a return. The monies raised 

go directly back into supporting all children. Just this half term, the PTA have contributed towards the whole 

school trip to the pantomime and provided money to each class for class funds. Your support is very much 

appreciated and the children all benefit. Thank you to the PTA for all their hard work.  

 

 

Choir 

The year 4 choir visited Heliossa nursing home last week and entertained the residents with a 

variety of songs. The residents were very complimentary and it made their afternoon. Well done 

and thank you to Miss Young. 

 

 

Year 4 girls Football 

The year 4 Girls’ football team took part in the CHAMPS SSP finals this week following their win at the 

Congleton schools competition. The girls were excellent and were solid defensively and scored some 

stunning goals. The girls went on to win the competition and we are waiting to see where this takes them 

next! Well done girls - what an awesome achievement. Thank you to Mr. Johnsonola for coaching the team.  

 

Park Run 

Come and join us at our next park run on Saturday 28th October. Not that we are competitive, but other 

local schools are now doing the Park Run and we would love to have a huge Mossley turn out! We look 
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forward to seeing as many of you as possible there- 8.45am by the bear. Don’t forget your adult and bar 

code.  

 

House Points 

The house points for this half term have been collected, children earn these for following and 

demonstrating our 5 school rules. 

Be respectful 

Be kind & considerate 

Be resilient 

Be honest 

Be helpful 

 The results are as follows: 

House of Fire 

1943 -3rd  

House of Earth 

2171 – 2nd  

House of Air 

2240- 1st  

House of Water 

1909 – 4th  
 

 

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted 

during the school day on the school number, or by email at any time – 

head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Helen Harrison 
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